
Notice of  
Public Hearing 

 
      PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Sagaponack 
will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 10, 2024, at 3:00pm at Village Hall, 
3175 Montauk Highway, Sagaponack, NY, for public comment on the Tentative Budget 
for the 2024-25 Fiscal Year.   
      A copy of the Tentative Budget can be obtained at the Village Office, 3175 Montauk 
Highway, Sagaponack, NY or on line at sagaponackvillage.org.  Please send all written 
comments to clerk@sagaponackvillage.org prior to the meeting. 
    Attendance at this meeting may be in person or by Zoom.  Contact details are available 
from the Village Clerk’s office. The Sagaponack Village Hall is handicapped accessible. 
 
Dated: March 20,2024 
 
                                  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
         VILLAGE OF SAGAPONACK 
         Rosemarie Cary Winchell, CMC 
         Village Clerk-Treasurer 
                                          

mailto:clerk@sagaponackvillage.org

